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Is pleased to announce that its client 
 

 
Copper Valley Telephone Cooperative 

 
 

has obtained a loan from the US Department of Agriculture’s Rural Utilities 
Service, totaling: 

 

$4,770,000 
 

These funds will be used to upgrade and expand the Copper Valley Wireless 
Cellular AMPS Network to Digital CDMA with EVDO Rev. A. 

 
 

Bodamer Consulting prepared the business plan, pro-forma financial model and 
loan application in support of Copper Valley’s wireless investment. 

 
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 

Albert Bodamer, Principal 
Bodamer Consulting, LLC 

770.649.6756 
albert@bodamer.com 
www.bodamer.com 
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